

## SAN LEANDRO POLICE DEPARTMENT

Dale S. Attarian

Dear Citizens of San Leandro:

It is with great pleasure that the San Leandro Police Department submits this letter of participation and support for the Citizens for a Safer San Leandro's Neighborhood Watch Starter Kit program.

The Police Department has been a longstanding partner with its citizenry in our efforts to reduce crime. Our relationship with the residential and business communities has been strong as we work together. Through this collaboration, we have been able to better coordinate Neighborhood Crime Prevention meetings and continued participation in National Night Out.

We look forward to working more closely with our business community by providing crime prevention plans through our Business Watch Program in 2008.

We continue to implement our crime suppression strategies, utilize new technology, and increase information sharing capabilities in order to make this a safe and secure city.

Public trust is sacred and is the motivation to make San Leandro a safer community. The members of the Police Department are committed to excellence in providing the highest degree of service in order to meet the high expectations of our community.

Dale S. Attarian Chief of Police

1 Attario